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Newsletter : 

24th June 2022 
 
 
 

Seven Fields Primary School-Newsletter 

 

Value:  Fairness 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

We are fast approaching the final weeks of this academic year and as this week has whizzed by, it has made me reflect on 
the wonderful year we have had. I have no doubt that some things could’ve been done better but on the whole, we have 
been successful in so many aspects.  
 

The culture of this school is important to me. Three years ago when I arrived, the community and the school felt divided, 
pupils were unhappy, parents were afraid to send their child to the school and standards were well below par. Since then, it 
is so lovely to see the new PTA develop and prepare for the first summer fete in three years on 2nd July. As a community 
the Pandemic has not divided us. As a school we have focussed on the journey of   improvement and that journey never 
ceases. We can take stock that we are a different school than we were three years ago. It’s lovely to see so many pupils  
encourage each other. Staff have been self-reflective and taken on board external guidance. By working together both 
school and the community can achieve powerful things. The SSEZ project is one that has enabled a much smoother start to 
the school day. Thank you for supporting this school and encouraging us to be better. We know that we are not yet the  
finished article and we need to ensure pupils meet the high standards we set for them. The journey continues, our desire to 
get better is ever present and because of the positive school culture, we continue to draw more pupils from around the  
local area. 
 

Over the next four weeks there are more opportunities to come together as a group. Our gates will be open for the school 
fete where you will even get the opportunity to throw sponges at familiar faces. Please do come along and support the 
school. Year 6 parents will have the opportunity to come to our final assembly in the school year and all parents have     
already been invited to sports day. 
 

Thank you for encouraging us. Thank you for encouraging your child to be the best they can be. Thank you for supporting 
our school.  
 

Enjoy your weekend. 
 

D Booth 
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Dojos gained this week 
Class Total Dojos Class Winner 

Miss Mitchell 379 Lucas 26 

Miss Goss 380 Besr 37 

Miss Bickle 343 Jae-Jay 18 

Mrs Wright & Miss 
Neville 123 Gracie P 5 

Miss Smith &  
Miss Roberts 445 Eira 20 

Miss Jessop 578 Nikita 38 

Mrs Branscombe 1119 Isabelle 65 

Miss Martin 998 Freyja 61 

Miss Grimwood 95 Max/Carter 30 

Mr Donnelly 228 James 20 

Follow us on twitter @sevenfieldsprim 

Certificates 

Congratulations to   
anyone who has been 

nominated by your 
teacher this week 

 

Well done to you all on 
your  

achievements ! 

Butterflies AM 
and PM  

Macey  for amazing story telling 

Stephanie for fantastic phonics and 
reading 

Maddison for being a fantastic role model 
for our younger children 

Oakley for fantastic phonics and blending  

Bumblebees Caidyn for being a Seven Fields role 
model 

Ella-Rose for fantastic reading  

Robins Bailey for trying his best and listening to 
adults  

Oliver for being  a Seven Fields role model  

Sparrows Tegan for demonstrating resilience and 
working hard in to understand ‘time’ in 
Maths 

Ollie for working hard in Maths this week 
and settling to learn amazingly  

Wrens Aiden for producing an excellent diary in 
English 

Dylan for working hard in all subjects this 
week  

Puffins Cliodhna for great informal letter writing Noah for being kind and helpful to others  

Kingfishers Adam for asking thoughtful and        
interesting questions in our Science 
lessons 

Michael for believing in himself and doing 
brilliant geometry work in our Maths 
lessons 

Hummingbirds Harvey for leading and supporting  the 
class within computing skills 

David for settling well into Seven Fields 
and working hard in all subjects 

Falcons Wyatt for enthusiasm in our body    
percussion lesson 

Isiah for excellent hard work throughout 
the week 

Eagles Ella for showing good knowledge in RE 
lessons and completing her work to a 
high standard  

Owen for working well on his Maths 
theme park project 

Kestrels Logan for putting great effort in to his 
Maths theme park project 

Lily M for an excellent rhyming poem 

 Special        
mentions: 

Renesmee for being a superstar helper 
at lunchtimes with the smaller children  

 

Attendance  

Bumblebee Class 93.33 

Robin Class 86.67 

Sparrow Class 91.30 

Wren Class 94.23 

Puffin Class 91.67 

Kingfisher Class 92.91 

Hummingbird Class 92.96 

Falcon Class 95.38 

Kestrel Class 89.47 

Eagle Class 95.00 

This week’s certificate nominations are as follows: 

And the attendance cup goes to: 

Falcons 

This week’s winners of 

the Dojo cup are: 

Hummingbirds  

Congratulations 

and well done 
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House points totals this 

week and overall totals so 

far: 

 

Snowdon   87 

 

Slieve Donard   68 

 

Ben Nevis   90 

 

Scafell Pike   81 

 

This weeks behaviour cup winner are: 

Logan and Carter from kestrel class for 

working really hard in Maths and making 

good choices  

 

They are back! Hot chocolate Fridays have returned and we would like to say a huge well done to the following      

children for receiving the most dojos in their class this week:   

Max, Bear, Jae-Jay, Gracie-Myah, Freyja, Lucas and  James 
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Kingfishers enjoyed PE in 
the sunshine and shade 

learning ball control and 
skills 

 

Bumblebee class 
have been busy 
making hermit 
crabs this week  
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Robins have been    
creating human      

skeletons  
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Gold house badges for Kyron and Catherine 
for reaching 90 house points  

Silver house badges for Archie, Darcy and Wyatt for reaching 60 house 

Bronze house badges for Noah, Emelie, Macy, Logan, Justin,     
Harley and Lily—Mae for reaching 30 house points  
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IMPORTANT INFORMATION: 

 

 

 


